
Carver Cultural Council Meeting Minutes
July 15, 2021         Zoom
Attendance : Dan Badger, Janet O'Connor, Gail Nauen, 

Mary Oleskiewicz, Ellen Sordillo
The meeting started at  4:05 p.m.

•  Review and approved minutes of  6/10/2021
•  The committee welcomed new member Ellen Sordillo.  We reminded Ellen that she 
should get sworn in by the Selectboard. 

•  Old Home Day, Shurtleff Park. Saturday, July 31.  9 – 3
Dan Badger has secured a spot for our booth at the event.  Gail Nauen volunteered to
have handouts and literature on easels for our table. Our table will have the council's 
general info, future events and a sign-up sheet. Ellen Sordillo suggested balloons for 
increased traffic. 

• Council's banner. It was decided to use our Administraive funds for a new banner for 
the table. Mary Oleskiewicz volunteered to research sign companies and design the 
banner with Carver Cultural (exisiting) logo, graphic images and possibly the Town's 
seal.  Dark burgundy color with white lettering was agreed. 

• Janet O'Connor discussed the new grant management system starting 8/20/21. Janet 
will forward the link for the July 29th webinar for further details. The old website will no 
longer be in use. 

• Plans for an Acoustic music night is still being discussed. Venue at this time would be 
Union church in South Carver. Date in the fall TBA. Dan Badger hopes for a  permanent 
3 season pavillion on the grounds of the COA at Sampson's pond for an alternatitve  
music venue.

• Gail Nauen brought up 2 items regarding our grants this year. At this time, the 
ImagArena program at the library is postponed  until further notice. A new date will 
have to submitted and approved by the end of this year to qualify for this year's grant 
cycle.  Another suggestion was to stress that although many events are at the Council on 
Aging, these events are open to all Carver residents.

• Next meeting scheduled, Thursday, August 19,  at 4:00 pm.
• Meeting adjourned   5:00 pm.      

Respectfully submitted,
 
Gail M. Nauen




